
 

 

  

 

 

 

7 October 2022 

Dear Mick   

Historic Environment (Wales) Bill 

At our meeting on 3 October 2022, we considered correspondence we have received from external 

stakeholders in relation to the Historic Environment (Wales) Bill (see papers 17 to 21). The expert views 

offered by these organisations and individuals will be raised with you when you attend our meeting 

on 14 November. However, in advance of that session, we would be grateful if you would review the 

comments made by Dr Hayley Roberts and others about the exclusion of the marine environment 

from the Bill. While we acknowledge that this matter has previously been discussed, on 11 July 2022 

and in your correspondence to us dated 17 August 2022, we would welcome your views on the 

specific points raised by Dr Roberts. 

I would be grateful to receive your response by 4 November 2022. 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies 

Chair 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddDCC@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddDCC 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddLJC@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddLJC 
0300 200 6565 

Y Pwyllgor Deddfwriaeth,  
Cyfiawnder a’r Cyfansoddiad 
— 
Legislation, Justice and  
Constitution Committee 

Mick Antoniw MS  

Counsel General and Minister for Constitution   
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